TPF-5(064)

Quarterly Report: July 1, 2007 - September 30, 2007

- Transferred the Management of the Pooled Fund to Utah DOT.
- Technical committee met for a week in Denver during July and made revisions to the training materials.
- Used two small contracts to get our potential Admin/Tech Support Contractor to the Denver meeting and to make the revisions to the actual materials. The revisions are due at the end of this week.
- Have been reviewing the proposed scope of work submitted by KBA, Inc., as we work towards a long-term contract for Administrative and Technical support.